
 

Minutes 
Town of Gorham Conservation Board (GCB) 

7/1/2024 7:00 PM 
 

GCB/Town Attendees:  Brett, Ben, Lynn, Brian, Georganna, Darby, 
Gorham Historical Society Members – Dennis Hogan, via zoom & Lizabeth Rasmussen 
Gorham Free Library Director Ruth Freier 
 
  1) Call to Order/Pledge to Flag – 7:00pm 
 
  2) Approval of Minutes 6/5/2024– motion by Ben, 2nd by Georganna 
 
  3) Privilege of the Floor – Brett stated he attended the Town Board meeting to ask 
that the Board attend Fun Day and host a table.  
 
  4) Gorham Fun Day Updates 
 

A)   Lynn shared an updated list of vendors.  The Board will verify with vendors as 
the time gets closer.   

B)   Discussed the amount of tables needed for vendors under the pavilion. 
C)   Brett is working on getting a dunking booth. 
D)   Discussed the Town purchasing soda, water, condiments, napkins. 
E)  Discussed who is cooking the hotdogs, the need for grills. 

 
  5)   Signs/Outreach 
        
 
  6) Reduce and Reuse Grant Status  
 
  Brett met with Dale, Zach and Mike at the transfer station.  All liked the idea of a re-use 
center.  He will get feedback from all before he approaches the County for Grant money 
 
 7) Duty, Desires Start  
 
Brett askes that all read pages 10-17 of the 2005 Concerns should be for future Board  
 
8) Action Plan 
 
Brett will call about a dunking booth for this year 
Determine what to charge for the dunking booth to benefit the Historical Society 
Brett will place sandwich boards when signs are ready 
Lynn continues with the list of vendors, participants and their tasks for the day 
Georganna, Brett and Lizabeth will meet at LH Farms to check out space 
Lizabeth will print flyers & reach out to the Reed Corners Church about utilizing their 
electronic signboard 



 
 
   9)  Privilege of the Floor – none requested 
 
  10) Next Meeting Date – 8/7/2024 7:00pm Gorham Town Hall 
 
  11) Motion to Adjourn by Lynn, 2nd by Ben, 8:50pm 
 

   
                                                                                                      Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
                                                                                            Darby L. Perrotte, Town Clerk 


